
News from 3T 

September 
Upcoming 

Events 

What We’re Learning! 

Keep your child learning at home! 

In reading, we have been learning the routines 
and habits of effective readers. We have learned 
the importance of reading “awake,” keeping a 
log, and picking just right books (to name a few!). 
We have also discussed how to talk in 
partnerships and retell a book.  
In writing, we have started writing personal 
narratives. We learned strategies of how to come 
up with a topic and what to do when we’re 
“stuck.” We also learned that writers should be 
storytellers and not reporters (and how to do it!). 
We picked our seed idea for our first published 
piece. 
In math, we’ve worked on our addition and 
subtraction. We have solved story problems, 
investigated even and odd numbers, and learned 
the commutative and associative properties! We 
will start our new unit on place value next week.  

Roots & Shoots 
September 25th: Deadline 
for sign-ups 
 
Early Dismissal 
October 1st 1:40: 
Professional 
Development Day 
 
Chess Club 
October 1st: Deadline for 
sign-ups  
 
Burr Pep Rally 
October 18th 2:30: Burr’s 
1st Pep Rally located in 
the gym  
 
Check the BURR BUZZ for 
more updates and 
information! 

Practice math facts! Ask your child math facts in the car, while 
dinner is cooking… at anytime!  
Remember to sign your child’s reading log. They should be 
reading every night for a minimum of 20 minutes.  


